
May 23, 2025

 

The Honorable Tom Cole  

Chairman  

Committee on Appropriations  

H-305, the Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   

Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Flint Community Schools’ Workforce and Career Campus 

Project in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Flint Community 

Schools, located at 923 East Kearsley Street Flint, MI 48503. The funding will be used to 

support the construction of a state-of-the-art, career-focused high school and multi-generational 

learning hub. This is a good use of taxpayer dollars because it addresses critical educational, 

economic, and community development needs in Flint by providing up to 800 students the space 

to access specialized career academies in high-demand sectors, including health care, 

manufacturing, IT, and education. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(4). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kristen McDonald Rivet 

Member of Congress 

 


